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Silverwood Heights Neighbourhood
Traffic Review

Tuesday, May 16, 2017
7:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Marion Graham Collegiate
602 Lenore Drive

Are there traffic concerns in your neighbourhood? Do you have ideas and suggestions 
to address the issues?  We want to hear from you! 

Residents of Silverwood Heights are invited to attend a public meeting to identify and 
discuss local traffic issues in the neighbourhood.  The meeting will be hosted by the City 
of Saskatoon, Transportation Division.

The Transportation Division will examine the issues identified at this meeting, gather 
additional information through traffic counts, and prepare a comprehensive plan to ad-
dress traffic concerns  across the entire Silverwood Heights neighbourhood.  The plan 
will be presented at a follow-up meeting in fall 2017/early 2018.

All local stakeholders are welcome and encouraged to attend.  Please join us as we 
discuss the traffic issues that affect your neighbourhood.

Please send comments to: 
Mariniel Flores, Transportation Engineer 

Transportation & Utilities Department, City of Saskatoon 
222-3rd Avenue North Saskatoon, S7K 0J5 

Email:  mariniel.flores@saskatoon.ca    Ph: (306) 975-3463 Fax:  (306) 975-2971


